
 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 
 

18th April 2023  

 

To all the Parents of students in Class IX. 

 

 

Subject: Selection of Mathematics (Basic Level/ Standard Level) in class IX. 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

This is regarding the CBSE registration of students of class IX 2023-2024. 

 

Students of class IX have to select Basic / Standard level of Mathematics at the time of 

registration. 

 

Please note the following details before selecting Basic or Standard Level of Mathematics 

for your ward: 

 

1. Students will have to continue with their choice of the level (Basic/Standard) in Class X.  

2. Students opting for BASIC LEVEL Mathematics cannot opt for Mathematics as a subject 

while seeking admission in Class XI. 

3. All the students will be taught the same syllabus for Mathematics. However, the question 

papers for the Board Examination in Class X will be different based on the level opted for.  

 

Kindly mention the choice of BASIC LEVEL or STANDARD LEVEL in Mathematics for your 

child in the Google Consent Form link given below and submit the same by Tuesday, 25th 

April 2023.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSer4xdgtINlp5gETX0CSPYvgTtMvcBxYHcTrsjK

UV3ldIst8Q/viewform?hl=en 

 

 

With best wishes  

 

 

Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSer4xdgtINlp5gETX0CSPYvgTtMvcBxYHcTrsjKUV3ldIst8Q/viewform?hl=en
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSer4xdgtINlp5gETX0CSPYvgTtMvcBxYHcTrsjKUV3ldIst8Q/viewform?hl=en

